
 

September 8, 2015, 

Dear Lectors,  

Hopefully you had some fun this summer and are ready to embrace what I like to call the fabulousness of fall. 
Your schedule for the period from September 12, 2015 through December 6, 2015 is now ready for 
downloading. If you have provided an email address, hopefully you received your schedule directly. If you 
would like to add your email, please either fill in the spreadsheet in the lector book in the sacristy or contact 
the parish office. When reviewing the schedule for your assigned dates, please also look to see that your 
contact phone number is correct. If it needs to be changed, please let us know.  

Hopefully you are all aware that the summer Mass schedule will continue for the fall, so the times will be 
Saturday at 5:00PM and Sunday at 8:00AM, 10:00AM, 12:00PM, and 5:00PM. Thanks to all of you for your 
commitment and dedication to this ministry. 

Thanks once again to Anne Albertus for working to put the weekend schedule together. The 10:00AM lectors 
may notice that their numbers are plentiful and therefore may not be lectoring as often as they might like. 
Should you find yourself wanting to change your mass to one with fewer lectors, please contact Anne Albertus 
to make the change. 

Plans are in the works for a morning of reflection for all Liturgical ministers, similar to the one we had last 
spring with Sr. Janet. As soon as I have more details, information will be sent via email and the Church Bulletin. 

I have received one request for Christmas Masses already, so it’s not too early to begin thinking about that. 
We are planning on adding Masses on Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. Now that Fr. Bob Johnson, our new 
associate, has arrived, plans can be discussed for exactly what the Christmas Schedule will be. We will let you 
know as soon as possible. A sign-up sheet will be placed in the Sacristy once the times are confirmed. 

In Peace, 

Nikki Zakrzewski  Anne Albertus    Gayle Suddick 
Pastoral Associate  Weekend Lector Coordinator  Weekday Lector Coordinator 
nikkiz@standrewchurch.org anne.albertus@gmail.com  guddick1@gmail.com  
248.651.7486   248.709.6897    248.330.2155 
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